
New non-executive director at
Government Actuary’s Department

Barrister Liz Thornhill has been announced as a new non-executive director at
the Government Actuary’s Department.

http://www.government-world.com/new-non-executive-director-at-government-actuarys-department/
http://www.government-world.com/new-non-executive-director-at-government-actuarys-department/

